STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

July 15, 2009

Andrea L. Kelly

Vice President, Regulation

PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & nght Company
* 825 NE Mulinomah, Suite 2000

Portland, OR 97232

Re:  PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & nght Company
Docket UE-090698

~ Dear Ms. Kelly:

On May 7, 2009, PacifiCorp filed with the commission, in Docket UE-090698, a Petition to
modify the Service Standards Program. ' '

On July 15, 2009, 't_he commission received a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition. The
commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal .of the petition filing, without
~ prejudice to the Company’s right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and
docketed matter.

Sincerely, -

J\r “or L h ———
David W. Danner

Executive Director & Secretary




